
 

 

Save Lives with a Simple Procedure: Advocacy 

 

 

AHA’s You’re the Cure grassroots network works to advocate for heart-healthy and stroke-smart 

communities through legislative and regulatory policies in our cities, states and across the 

country, and we need you to join us!  

Advocacy organizations draw their strength from people and depend on community organizing 

to bring direct pressure on decision makers. Sending an email to elected representatives, 

sharing posts on social media, commenting on blog posts, or attending an AHA rally or meeting 

– all of it helps us to amplify our message to our lawmakers and furthers our mission to build 

healthier lives, free of cardiovascular disease and stroke. 

Sign up at www.yourethecure.org to learn more about AHA’s advocacy campaigns and to make 

sure you’re up to date on the latest developments.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

• New York City: Greg Mihailovich: Greg.Mihailovich@heart.org  

• Long Island and Westchester & Rockland counties: Kristin Salvi Kristin.Salvi@heart.org  

• New Jersey: Corinne Orlando: Corinne.Orlando@heart.org or Ian Allen: Ian.Allen@heart.org  
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